
JUNIOR SECTION NEWSLETTER
Welcome to our monthly newsletter which will be published on our Junior Section
page on our club website… llantrisantgolfclub.com.
The purpose of our newsletter is to provide information about our Junior Section
@Llantrisant & Pontyclun Golf Club. Email: lpgcjuniors1@gmail.com NOVEMBER 2024

Captain: Owain Jones

JUNIOR SECTION
Our winter league campaign is going strong!!

Rhys Owen leads the way after 8 games with Max Lewis
only 2 points behind! Still all to play for with many weeks
Remaining.

We also have our Lions winter league 8 rounds in with
Isaac sitting in top spot with Theo only 4 points behind.

Keep up to date through our social media platforms.

IT’S ALL ABOUT PRESENTATION EVENING!!!!
What an amazing evening at this years presesentation, we had around 100 in attendance and it was the first time
we had our lions academy join us along with the older juniors. Here are some photos of the event.


